Hello Auburn Riverside Families,

My name is Edwin Dixon, and I am the Prevention and Intervention Specialist here at Auburn Riverside. I counsel students that have some sort of involvement with drugs and alcohol. This includes students that have a disciplinary referral as well as students that are affected with substance use or abuse by others in their home. I also offer mentorship for the students as well if they need that support.

This is my first year at Riverside and I am new to the Auburn School District.  The last 8 years I worked for the Renton School District working with students with Emotional and Behavior Disabilities, Prior to that I worked at group home for kids between the ages of 6-18 years old for 3 years.  

If you have a child that you think may need intervention, feel free to email or call me with questions or concerns and we can determine the best next steps to take for the student. I am not in a role of a disciplinarian, but I do believe it would be ideal to intervene before discipline becomes inevitable.  I maintain an open door policy for all the students and take pride in meeting a student where they are at and trying to build on that. 

If I can be of any assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

Thanks


Edwin Dixon
School-Based Prevention Intervention Specialist
Auburn School District
ARHS: 425-804-5154


